
Seaside School District 10 
 

“Grab-n-Go” Meal Service 
 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
 

There will be changes to the grab-n-go meal (breakfast/lunch) program due to K-12 starting to transition 
back into the classroom.  The last day for the current meal route delivery will be effective Friday, March 19, 
2021.  The new delivery route program will start effective Monday, March 29 and will be available on all 
scheduled school days.  This will include Wednesdays.  The new delivery routes are listed below!  We look 
forward to seeing you. 

Start:  Monday, March 29, 2021  
 

Time Grab-N-Go Delivery Sites 

10:35 am Creekside Village Apts – 1953 Spruce Dr Parking Lot 

10:41 am Salmonberry Knoll Apts – 1250 Kyla Parking Lot 

11:00 am Broadway & N Roosevelt Parking Lot 

11:12 am 2160 Lewis & Clark Retreat Apts Parking Lot 

11:25 am Windjammer – 4253 Hwy 101 N Parking Lot 

11:40 am W Kershul Circle & 5th St 

11:49 am Seaside Fitness Center 

11:56 am 12th Ave & N Holladay Parking Lot 

12:05 pm Cartwright Park – Ave S & S Franklin St 

12:22 pm E Gower & S Hemlock City Parking Lot 
 

USDA has granted a waiver to the Oregon Department of Education so the Seaside School District can 
provide a free grab-n-go meal service (breakfast/lunch) due to the COVID-19 pandemic.  Meals are served at 
a designated site and children and/or an authorized adult may pick up meals for consumption off site.  Only 

one grab-n-go meal is allowable per child; however, an authorized adult may request additional 
meals for children that were unable to come to the delivery location. 

 
 

 Students who are attending On-Site 
 

Pacific Ridge Elementary – Students who attend hybrid, in-person learning at the school will 
have the option of receiving a free grab-n-go meal bag each day when they are released.  
Students will be required to notify school staff each day when they arrive that they would like 
to have a grab-n-go meal.  Please be sure to remind your student because there will be no extra 
meals available if they do not let staff know when asked.  Thanks! 
  

 
Seaside Middle School / Seaside High School – Students who attend hybrid, in-person 
learning at the school will have the option of receiving a free grab-n-go meal bag each 
day during a designated lunch period.   

 
 

 

The School District’s goal is to provide access to meals on all school days, including Wednesdays.  
We have had to modify our system to accommodate in-person learning, as well as, comprehensive 
distance learning and on-line thrive students.  This meal program does still offer free access to all 
children 1-18! 
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